
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, August 9, 2023 4:43 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04636-2023 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 

FW: Fpl increases fees!! 

Please, add to both Dockets 20230001 and 20230017. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2023 1:15 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Fpl increases fees!! 

John, 

Please send to clerk's office. I am awaiting your response. Case# 1426845C, I will add your notes 
to CATS once I receive an email back from you. 

Thanks 

Consina 

From: ol bru <olmausa@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 7, 2023 3:01 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Fpl increases fees!! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

It is incredibly that FPL are looking for more money, there is some how a way to stop them. DO 
SOMETHING 
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